
From: Continental Property Management
To: Continental Property Management
Subject: Charing Cross Tree Removal & Pruning Project
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 1:00:20 PM

 

 
 
Dear Charing Cross Owners & Residents,
 
The Association has hired TreeEx for a community-wide tree project, which is starting this
week and is expected to take 2-3 weeks to complete.
 
This project will include removal of various trees which are all either dead, declining, or have
been deemed hazardous by the arborist.
 
This project will also include pruning of all community trees for clearance away from buildings,
walks and roads.
 
Thank you to everyone for your patience during this community project.
 
Sincerely,
 
Board of Directors
 
 

 

Please DO NOT REPLY to this email.  If you have questions or concerns, you may contact your
manager at m.klein@cpm975.com
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